Steven Liang

From: Robert Ballenger <RBallenger@clsphila.org>
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 11:25 AM

To: Steven Liang

Subject: FW:

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Hi Steven, can you please add the email below to the public input in the 2023 Rate Proceeding?

From: Linda Walls <lindawalls60@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 4:25 PM

To: publicadvocate <publicadvocate@clsphila.org>
Subject:

No increase please



